
 

 

19 July, 2021 

 

Reduction to the number of dedicated school bus services from 19 July 

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, Transport NSW will be running a reduced timetable that will include 
changes to some school bus routes from Monday 19 July. This includes reductions to the number 
of dedicated school bus services that will be in operation.  
 
The vast majority of students needing to attend school and use public transport to get there will be 
able to do so using regular bus routes on the amended timetable. We are advising all students and 
parents to check the latest timetable information from Transport NSW if their child needs to attend 
school and use a bus to get there. 
 
More information can be found on https://transportnsw.info/ and https://www.busways.com.au/ 
 
While there has been a significant drop in students attending class in person due to learning at 
home in Greater Sydney, parents and carers need to consider all their travel options for students. 
Please plan ahead as your child’s regular school service may not be running. 
 
Transport NSW will continue working with the Department of Education and will monitor the 
network as these changes roll out. Please use your private vehicle if you can and for those 
essential workers needing to use the network, please plan ahead as there will be changes to your 
usual trip.  
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